


 And as for our scary fire season, well you know. 
         It’s important that as elected officials that you understand how
crucial it is for the Rand R station to be personed.  Literally, our life and
death out comes have been determined by them.  The peace of mind
they provide is priceless.  Thus, I feel it is incumbent to share our
personal experiences.  Happy to provide tax money to keep them
running.  Please keep our experiences in mind when you consider
funding!
Sincerely,
Karen Lilly




